
 
 

 

 

 

May, 2022 

 

 

Dear Community Business: 

 

Thank you for being a part of the Ada Community. It takes all businesses working together to make our 

community successful. We realize these past years have been difficult and hope you know we are here 

to help. If you become a Chamber Member, we provide continual communications to keep you 

informed with opportunities and resources that become available to help your business grow. 

 

In addition, the Ada Area Chamber of Commerce supports our local businesses by promoting you on 

the Ada Area Chamber of Commerce website at http://www.adachamber.org/; Chamber brochure; 

monthly Membership meetings; our monthly Membership email promoting business and local events; 

and much more. The Ada Area Chamber of Commerce is also a Member of the Soca Benefits program, 

where businesses can receive insurance benefits by being a Chamber Member.  

 

If you are interested in being a Chamber Member, the dues are as follows: 

 

 $150.00 for businesses and non-profit organizations with more than 25 employees. 

 $75.00 for a business membership with 0 – 25 employees. 

 $35.00 for an associate membership (including non-profit organizations with 0 – 25 

employees, service clubs and individuals who are not affiliated with a business but would 

still like to be an active member of the chamber). 

 

Please send your payment to:  Ada Area Chamber of Commerce, Attention: Membership, 

P.O. Box 225, Ada, OH 45810. Please send payments by Friday, January 31, 2022 so the 2022 

brochures can be updated with current Chamber members. 

 

We are very optimistic that 2022 will be a great year for all of us! If you have any questions, please 

contact Becky Neville, Chamber President, at bneville21@gmail.com or Lindsay Walden, Director, at 

adaohchamber@gmail.com or 567-204-7118. 

 

We hope you will consider joining the Ada Area Chamber of Commerce. 

 

 

 

Lindsay Walden 

Director 
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